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iRobot is requesting a 60-month Experimental License because many of its public safety and US 

government agency contracts require the ongoing development, manufacturing, testing, and  

delivery of iRobots either for an indefinite period or for a period greater than 24-months.  In 

order to alleviate the burdens associated with applying for a new license in 24-months, iRobot is 

applying for a 60-month license. 

 

iRobot recognizes that the 4.9 GHz frequency band is allocated for public safety purposes.  

Consequently, before iRobot begins operations, iRobot will check the Universal Licensing 

System (PA Radio Service) to determine whether there are any public safety entities operating in 

the 4.9 GHz frequency band at the locations requested in its Form 442 application.  If there are 

public safety entities operating in the band at the locations, iRobot will coordinate with the 

public safety entities to prevent interference with public safety operations.    

 


